steve@landscapeswestinc.com

From: Justin D. Bristol <jd@bristolgeorge.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 10:53 AM

To: steve@landscapeswestinc.com

Subject: RE: Bridge vs. Verde Design Studio, LLC.

Working with Steve George was critical for my client to obtain maximum recovery for her

damages. His national presence in the high-end landscaping industry made an enormous
difference to opposing counsel and the insurance adjusters, resulting in a favorable

settlement. Steve’s breadth of experience and attention to detail during the course of
litigation were exceptional.

JD BRISTOL | Senior Counsel | Bristol George

Two locations to serve your real property legal needs:

Idaho: 1900 Northwest Blvd., Suite 200 | Coeur d'Alene, ID 83814
Washington: 505 W. Riverside Ave., Suite 215 | Spokane, WA 99201

866-511-1500 | www.BristolGeorge.com




